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January 29, 2025 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
 
The Northern Southeast Regional Aquaculture Association (NSRAA) is offering three 
scholarships, each in the amount of $2,500.  In order to be eligible to apply for the NSRAA 
scholarship, students must hold a current State of Alaska Southeast Salmon Limited Entry Permit 
and paid Salmon Enhancement Tax in the Northern Southeast region the year prior to 
application, or must be a dependent child or other immediate family member of a permit holder 
as described above.  Full-Time and Temporary  employees of NSRAA, and their immediate 
family members are also eligible to apply. 
 
I have enclosed two copies of the scholarship information and application packet.  This packet 
may be reproduced if additional copies are needed.  Copies may also be obtained from the 
NSRAA office at 1308 Sawmill Creek Rd., Sitka, AK 99835 or on the NSRAA web site 
www.nsraa.org. 
 
Applications are due by 5 pm on April 15, 2025, and awards will be announced on or about May 
15, 2025. 
 
Any questions about the program can be addressed to Scott Wagner, General Manager, 907-747-
6850, or by e-mail: scott_wagner@nsraa.org 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Scott Wagner 
General Manager 
 
 


